
 
 
 
January 2013 
BOD welcomed, review of programs and budget for the 2013 year  
New and renewing membership forms sent out, addition of LIFE MEMBER, Mandy 
Newsletter to membership via Constant Contact, Cathy, Samantha 
Mailing to past hosting students and area French teachers to recruit students for July visit 
to Frejus, Lori 
President Cathy talks with local artists on cultural fund 
FSCA BOD meeting 
Photos at events for FSCA scrapbooks on-going, Wilbur 
 
February 
Mardi Gras party / fund-raiser held at home of Patsy and Guy Prud’homme 
Newsletter updates to membership via Constant Contact, Cathy, Samantha 
Participated in Les Congres at James Monroe HS, Leigh, Roy Lori, Phyllis, AC 
Communications with Maryse Rigoulot for July 2012 visit French to Fredericksburg 
FSCA at Falls Run French conversation group with Bob Bugno, Cathy, Mandy 
 
March 
Contacts with Cherine Gabbera from Frejus for 2013 visit, Crag Vasey 
FSCA BOD meeting 
Talk to Girl Scouts, Mandy 
Interviews and Selection of Chaperones to Frejus in July 
Scholarship Committee chooses students to receive scholarships for July trip 
FSCA at Culture ala cart at Chancellor H.S., Leigh, Judy, Roy, Lori, Cathy 
 
April 
Visiting Frejus Archeologist Cherene Gabara here for two public talks; Fred. Museum, 
UMW, Craig and BOD 
Selection of students/meetings begin for students to Frejus in July, Lori, Connie, Leigh 
News Updates to membership via Constant Contact, Cathy, Samantha 
FSCA BOD meeting 
FSCA at Virginia Sister Cities meeting Charlottesville, Cathy 
 
May 
Newsletter Updates published via Constant Contact Cathy, Samantha 
Contact to area businesses, for donations for student visits, Roy 
James Monroe Law Museum/Fred. Sister City wine and cheese tasting, Roy, Judy, Cathy  



 
 
June   
FSCA BOD meeting 
June Newsletter to FSCA membership via Constant Contact Cathy, Samantha 
Pancake Membership drive with pan, Hurkamp Park, Bob and Steve, BOD 
 
July  
American students to Frejus, 2 weeks and Paris, Connie, Leigh 
Bastille Day Celebration Old Mill Park, Cathy, BOD, Kathryn, Nhatalie, Nancy 
 
August 
Contacted area French teachers with information about FSCA and summer French 
student visit, Lori 
FSCA BOD meeting 
Les Miserables at Riverside Theater Fundraiser, Davey, Cathy 
 
September 
FSCA Newsletter sent to members via Constant Contact, Cathy 
FSCA BOD meeting 
 
October 
Champagne Tasting at Gallery 915 fund-raiser, Debbie, Gail and Alan 
Annual meeting preparations, Cathy, Judy 
Stafford Learn and Serve, Cathy 
 
November  
Annual meeting at the downtown CRRL Library auditorium, BOD 
Newsletter updates sent to FSCA membership via Constant Contact Cathy 
FSCA Scrapbooks updated for the year, Wilbur 
Participated in Les Congres/ Area French teachers, Cathy, Roy, Lori, Leigh, Phyllis, AC 
 
December 
Beginning of preparations for 2014 budget and fund-raising programs 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cathy Herndon 
FSCA President, November 7, 2013 
 


